Depattment of Spanish.

~== 56101

RBT/EW 7th November, 1961,

Professor A. Reichenberger,
Hispanic Review,

Bennett Hall,

University of Pennsylvania,
Philadelphia 4,

U.8:A.

Dear Reichenberger,

I am so thankful for your efforts on our behalf, and
I will circulate both Frank Pierce and Cyril Jones with
what you have noted. For my own ends 1 am enclosing
sheets which I would ask you if possible to have circulated
at the M.L.~A. meeting, I will, of course, circulate
separately the names you mentioned, some of which I know
persenally or by reputation.

As far as Heichelhelm is concerned, I understand he
left here about 1947 for Toronto and is, I understand,
still there En the Department of Ancient History.

My very best regards,

Yours sincerely,



